
 

 

MEMO 

 

Date: December 11th, 2024 

 

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent 

Chris Esgro, Board President 

 

From:  Chuck Baur, Technology Director 

 

Re:  Action Item – ID Replacement Cost 

 

Requesting BOE approval of a $5 replacement cost for any lost, stolen, or damaged ID card. ID 

cards are more expensive than the fobs. The district going forward will be providing protective 

sleeves for all re-issue ID helping to protect them.  


